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PUBLIC CONSULTATION- 5th September 2024


The Parish Council would like to invite all residents to a public consultation to discuss the following parish matter in Nunburnholme:
Street lights 
The PC has been asked to consider the following options:
· Part night dimming to levels requested by the Parish Council
· Part night switch off at times agreed by the Parish Council
· Full removal of street lights


The consultation will be held from 7pm to 7.30pm in St James Church, Nunburnholme. Any questions to be considered can be forwarded prior to the meeting to the parish clerk at nunburnholmewithkilnwickpercy@outlook.com. In the interest of fairness, the time for each resident to speak will be limited (depending on number of attendees) to allow time for all points to be discussed.


This will be followed by a Parish Council meeting which will start promptly at 7.30pm and to which you are very welcome to attend.
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